

The Detroit Postal Worker

A NEWS BULLETIN FOR APWU MEMBERS

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO - Detroit District Area Local

20530 Southfield Road • Detroit, Michigan 48235 • 313 532-9305 • Fax 313 532-5433 • www.apwudetroit.org

Christopher E. Ulmer, President

Patrick A. Chornoby, Executive Vice President • Jane E. Duggan, Secretary-Treasurer

June 4, 2012

FREE LEGAL CONSULTATION

ATTENTION: APWU MEMBERS

On Friday, June 15, 2012, Representatives from the Law office of Robert D. Starkman will be at the union office from 12noon until 5pm to provide FREE legal advice to our Members.

If any Member is experiencing any legal matters, or have questions, please call the union office at 313 532-9305 to schedule an appointment to meet with an Attorney.

This consultation with the Attorney is provided free to our Members. I encourage everyone to take advantage of this valuable service.

In Union Solidarity,

Christopher E. Ulmer

President

CEU:rm/IBT#243